
You are Invited to the Official Ceremony
To Rename S. Terminal Drive in Honor of 

Aviation Pioneer Dee Howard

Monday, June 3, 2013
at 10:00 AM

San Antonio International Airport
corner of Airport Blvd. and Dee Howard Way

(formerly S. Terminal Drive)

Please RSVP to Barbara Hitchcock
barbara.hitchcock@sanantonio.gov or 210-207-3453


